
 

 

11th December 2018 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Consent for Use of Emergency Inhaler 
 

Under the guidance from the Department of Health, we have been issued two generic inhalers. They are 

Salbutamol inhalers and will only be used in the event that your child's inhaler is not in school or has 

expired. 

 

In order for us to use one of these emergency inhalers on your child we require written consent. Please 

complete the reply slip below and return it to the school office as soon as possible. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Sharryn Hodskinson 

Health Lead 

____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Consent for Use of Emergency Inhaler 
 

Child’s Name:_____________________________________________________ Class:_______________ 

 

 

In the event of my child displaying symptoms of asthma, and if their inhaler is not available or is usable, 

I consent for my child to receive Salbutamol from an emergency inhaler held by the school for such 

emergencies. 

 

 

Signed (Parent/Carer):______________________________________________ Date:_______________ 


